
Town of Rancho Viejo, Texas 
 Notice of Public Hearing 

 Fiscal Year 2023-2024 Budget 
This budget will raise more revenue from property taxes than last year’s budget by $333,837 or 

25.964608%, and of that amount, $21,112 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added 

to the roll this year.   

The Board of Aldermen of the Town of Rancho Viejo, Texas, will hold a public hearing on the 
Fiscal Year 2023 – 2024 Proposed Budget on Tuesday, September 5, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. at 3301 
Carmen Ave., Rancho Viejo, Texas 78575. 

A copy of the proposed budget in its entirety is available for public inspection during normal 
business hours at the Town Municipal Office, 3301 Carmen Ave. Rancho Viejo, Texas 78575 and 
on the Town’s web site at www.ranchoviejotexas.com.  

Fred Blanco, MBA, TRMC 
Town Administrator 

 

 


